To:
The Parents of Pupils attending Mauldeth Road Primary School
Dear Parent,

Re: School Governing Body: Parent Governor Election
We have Parent Governor vacancies to fill on the Governing Body of Mauldeth Road Primary School. 

The other members of the Governing Body represent the Local Authority, the school staff, the local community. The powers and responsibilities of governors have changed in recent times.  Governors should act in a strategic role, as a ‘critical friend’ to the school and be accountable for their responsibilities.

Some parents may be put off by the amount of work involved in being a governor, or feel that they do not have the necessary expertise, knowledge or skills to carry out the role effectively.  The school believes, however, that parents have much to offer and can play a vital part in helping us to meet the needs of the children and the community we serve.

It is very important that parents stand for election to the Governing Body so that the views of parents are represented on it. 

On the front page of the school’s website, you will find a form to download (this is available for each parent) This explains how you can be nominated to stand for election, or to nominate some other parent.  If you wish to do so, please write a brief statement about yourself to help parents to decide who to vote for (if an election is needed).  The Head teacher can help you produce such a statement. Please contact the Office if you would like a paper copy of the form.
Governors are not expected to be instant experts.  Successful candidates will be provided with relevant information, by the school and representatives of the governing body, once they are elected, and it is expected that they will take part in training events to help them learn about their role. 

Remember, decisions taken by the Governing Body will affect your child’s future education.  To make sure you have a voice in that decision making, please make every effort to take part in these elections. 

If you do wish to stand, please ensure that your nomination form is countersigned by two other parents (of children currently attending this school) and returned to me care of the school office, no later than 3.15pm on Friday 7th February.
Yours sincerely,

Nazneen Hanif-Ahmed
Chair of Governors
